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SENT VIA EMAIL 

g@xny.io  
 
 
April 11, 2022 
 
 
Gunnar Larson 
xNY.io 
406 West 25th Street  
New York, NY 10001 
 
 
Re: FOIL Tracking No.  2022-090345 
 
 
Dear Gunnar Larson: 
 
 
I write in response to the FOIL request that you submitted to the New York State Department of 
Financial Services (“Department”), which has been assigned the above-referenced tracking 
number.  The Department requires additional time to respond to your request, because we are 
still processing the request.  
 
 
DFS intends to provide its determination of your request by May 11, 2022. 
 
 
As part of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic, some or all agency employees 
may be working off-site. As such, there may be delays in response to FOIL requests.  If a 
record responsive to a request is only available in hard-copy format, that record’s 
availability will be limited until further notice. Thank you for your patience during this 
extraordinary time. 
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